
REQUEST FOR QUOTE 

Overview: 

Community Mental Health Authority of Clinton, Eaton, and Ingham Counties (CMHA-CEI) is 

seeking qualified Residential Providers for placement on our panel for the potential operation of 

any of the following: Community Living Support Services, 4-12 bed specialized AFCs, 6 bed 

waiver homes, and Personal Residential Homes (PRH’s) of varying sizes for the residents of 

Clinton, Eaton, and Ingham Counties. Community Living Support Services, PRH’s, and Waiver 

Homes require the arrangement of supports to maintain individuals with intellectual disabilities, 

mental illness, and/or co-occurring substance use diagnoses in these residential setting.  Program 

components are to include residential supports and community based programming following 

individual Person Centered Planning processes. 

 

The earliest start date for any contract established with a provider will be from October 1, 2018.  

Contracts will extend to September 30, 2021. Renewal of any contract will be based on an 

objective performance evaluation at the end of each contract period.  
 

Request for Quote(s) must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the title of: 2019 

Residential Providers Request for Quotes, Residential/Community Programming Information. 

Please submit three copies of your information. Information must be delivered to Community 

Mental Health Authority of Clinton, Eaton, and Ingham Counties, Attn: Brittany Pazdan, 812 E. 

Jolly Rd. Lansing, MI 48910 no later than Friday, June 25, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Contact: Brittany Pazdan, pazdan@ceicmh.org with questions or to obtain a bid packet. 

 
CMHA-CEI is committed to diversity and the principles of equal opportunity. We treat all people with 
fairness, dignity, and respect. Our philosophy is to embrace diversity by acknowledging, understanding 
and appreciating the differences between individuals. 
 
REASONABLE ACCOMODATIONS - It is the policy of CMHA-CEI to provide reasonable 
accommodation for otherwise qualified employees with disabilities and applicants for employment. 
Applicants who require reasonable accommodation to complete the application and/or interview process 
should notify the Human Resources Department. It is the policy of CMHA-CEI to provide equal access to 
employment to all qualified individuals.  
 
CMHA-CEI is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer and a Drug Free Workplace. 
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